
WDC Notices
Notice for Closure of Road/Street 
To Ordinary Vehicular Traffic
PURSUANT to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road 
Closure) Regulations 1965, notice is hereby given 
that the Waitomo District Council, for the purpose 
of the St Josephs School Annual Gala 2013, 
proposes to close the following roads/streets to 
ordinary vehicular traffic for the periods indicated 
hereunder:

Date:	 Friday 15th March 2013

Street/Road:	Queen Street closed between Princes 
Street and Anne Street Te Kuiti only 4.00pm to 
8.00pm.

Alternative route(s) available: Bayne Street and 
Seddon Street Te Kuiti.

It will be an offence under the above regulations 
for any person otherwise than under authority to 
use the road/street for ordinary vehicular traffic 
during the period of closure.

Creating a better future with vibrant 
communities and thriving business.

CHRIS RYAN
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULE
MARCH 2013

The following meeting of the Waitomo District 
Council is scheduled for March 2013:

Tuesday 26 March 2013 - 9.00am

An invitation is extended to members of the public 
to attend this meeting for observation purposes.  

Any member(s) of the public wishing to speak at a 
Council meeting are required to gain approval from 
the Mayor at least two working days prior to the 
meeting.

Copies of the agendas will be available for 
inspection at the Waitomo District Council offices 
and the Waitomo District Library two working days 
before each meeting.


